
Ay, 2Y1  

Dear Harold, 

Thanks for your 8/10/84 and for your enlightening insights about 
Summers, Mexico, etc. I had responded previously to your query for Mexico 
City documents with a few footnotes from Summers. I have no original 
documents. In my Mexico City memo, p. I refer to tapes but I have no 
documentation about their number, excett the possibility that multiple 
visits might mean multiple tapes (although it could be a single tape). 

I too always thought Gaw was a nut. I see what you mean about 
Oswald's relationship with Ferrie, DeM, Bringuier (of the superficiality 
of any data) I want to think on this a bit more and get back to you. 
The DeM/LHO relationship seems to me a complex one. 

The letter from Huff (thanks for the JD/FOIA letters) is outrageous! 
Please do keep me informed. 

Best Regards, 

Phil 


